

Lysynski, Heather

From:

Stephanie Dunn

Sent:

Monday, November 28, 2011 10:58 AM

To:

Lysynski, Heather

Subject:

Fluoride issue-concerned mother

Hi Ms. Lysynski,

My name is Stephanie Roch and I'm a mother of three young children (my twins are 3 and my youngest is 2). I am unable to attend the City Council meeting tonight because my husband is out of town and I have no childcare for my kids.

I am writing to have this letter included in the agenda of the meeting. My concerns with respect to Fluoride are well-founded. I have read Dr. Paul Connett's book entitled *The Case Against Fluoride* and I feel that anyone who has taken the time to read the science (as well as the references) would agree that Fluoride should NEVER be forced upon a community without their consent. I do not use fluoridated toothpaste with my children and I certainly would never give them water that contained fluoride. Their teeth are perfect.

I feel that it is a shame that some London families are forced to drink the contaminated water because they don't have the means to purchase personal water filtration systems for their homes. I am one of the fortunate ones.

Please insist that the science with respect to water fluoridation be reviewed properly and I ask that the vote be against water fluoridation in our community. I would be happy to see London follow in the footsteps of other well-informed cities such as Waterloo, ON.

Sincerely, Stephanie Roch 6 Greenhills Place London, ON N6P 1E2

Note: Please have this included in the AGENDA for the meeting at 4:00 pm at City Hall.